## MEDIA RELEASE ACKNOWLEDGMENT

**Provider Signature** 

From time to time, photographs or videos may be taken. Special events and classroom learning time are excellent ways to create and capture memories, and we may post photos around the classroom and/or center. We use these photographs and videos primarily for displaying classroom projects and experiences but occasionally, photographs and videos are used for promotional purposes, including (but not limited to): interior branding, website, Facebook or other social media platforms, promotional videos, brochures, and portfolios/memory books.

Please indicate below whether you give permission for your child's picture to be taken or to be recorded. I give permission for my child to be photographed or video recorded for the purpose of displaying classroom projects or experiences, interior branding, website, Facebook or other social media platforms, promotional videos, brochures, and portfolios/memory books. Additionally, I understand that pictures of my child may be sent to me through the center's parent communication app platform. I do not give permission for my child to be photographed or video recorded for the purpose of displaying classroom projects or experiences, interior branding, website, Facebook or other social media platforms, promotional videos, brochures, and portfolios/memory books. Additionally, I understand that pictures of my child may be sent to me through the center's parent communication app platform. Primary Parent or Guardian Full Name (please print) Child Name(s) (please print) Primary Parent/Guardian Signature Date

Date